
Blake  Lively  Shares  Her
Christmas Traditions

By Courtney Omernick

This  week,  UsMagazine.com  reported  on  the  interesting
Christmas traditions that actress and mom-to-be Blake Lively
partakes in each year. Lively said that her family spends the
whole day in the house with one another. And, at the end of
the day, they all pile into the same bed. Talk about a close
Christmas!

What are some ways to make new traditions with a new partner?

Cupid’s Advice:

It’s almost time to ring in the new year, and if you have a
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new partner, it can be a great time to create special and fun
Christmas traditions. Below is a suggested list of ways to
come up with these new traditions:

1. Blend ideas: Seeing as how you both came from different
families, you might have a few different traditions. You and
your new partner can take ideas from the old traditions that
you both have and “reformat” them into a new tradition that
you celebrate together.

Related Link: Hugh Hefner and Crystal Harris Debut Cute 2014
Christmas Card

2. Consult the Internet: Thanks to Buzzfeed, articles that
incorporate lists have become extremely popular. Even a simple
Google search of “Christmas traditions” can help you and your
partner come up with unique ideas.

Related Link: Blake Lively Proclaims Pregnancy is What She
Always Wanted

3. Be spontaneous: The great thing about traditions is that
they continue because of something awesome that happened one
year.  Why  not  wait  and  see  what  activities  you  two  can
spontaneously come up with together this year? What makes it a
tradition is repeating it the next year, so there’s no limit
to what you can do.

What are some other ways you can make new traditions with a
new partner? Comment below!
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